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Good evening and hello my names Alexander Gabriel sinclair.

Let me start off by saying | have three wonderful nieces who are the joy of my life. Everyday | fear of them growing up in a
world that objectifies, marginalizes, and demeans young girls and women. It recently came to light that for the past 15 years, the
city has been uploading county grant deeds to the Internet revealing the addresses of its residents, including victims of domestic
violence, human trafficking, and sexual assault in violation of the state's Safe at Home Statute - an address confidentiality
program for victims of violent crime.  This was done in violation of the county's data use agreement with the city. As a veteran,
entrepreneur, and business leader, | have worked tirelessly to protect those who were unable to speak up for themselves. The
city and county must take responsibility and fix this. Victims who do not know their address was posted online are at
particular risk. The city and county must work together to notify the people who had their addresses posted on the Internet
without their consent. This has to be done so victims can take precautions, such as staying at a shelter or with a trusted friend
or family member for support and protection. Please do the right thing and help us stop this cycle of violence.

Thank you.
A.G.S.



